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Massey, Bridget

From: Dawson, Clir Neil

Sent: 15 January 2012 21:47

To: Massey, Bridget

Subject: RE: REVIEW - SLIP INN MORLEY

Bridget

| support the West Yorkshire Police application under section 51 of the Licensing Act 2003 to carry cut a
review of the licence for the Slip Inn in Morley.

There are concerns from residents and other occupiers in the area about the frequency and extent of
disturbances arising from this public house, and the levels of anti social behaviour arising from people
frequenting the Slip Inn. In addition people from the pub are often seen drinking on Albion Street, outside of
the premises, and creating a nuisance.

Councillor Neil Dawson

Morley South
Leeds City Council

E: neil.dawson@leeds.gov.uk

l.abour Group Office
Civic Hall

Calverley Street
Leeds

LS1 1UR

From: Massey, Bridget

Sent: 05 January 2012 16:23

To: Councillors All; town.clerk@morley.gov.uk

Cc: Mulcahy, John; Raper, Nicola; Holder, Stephen; Carville, Philomena; Kennedy, Seamus; Holden, Susan
Subject: REVIEW - SLIP INN MORLEY

Dear Colleagues

Application to Review a Premises Licence Pursuant to Section 51 of the Licensing Act 2003.
Re: Slip Inn Albion Street Morley Leeds LS27 8DT

Prem: 02251

| write to inform you that West Yorkshire Police have made an application under section 51 of the Licensing
Act 2003 to the Licensing Authority in order to carry out a review of the licence for the above premises,

We are bound by the legislation to accept the application if it relates to one or more of the licensing objectives
and meets other requirements. The application received is considered valid and relates to issues surrounds
all four objectives

Crime and Disorder

Public Nuisance

Public Safety

Protection of Children from Harm

A public notice at or near the site of the premises informing people of the review will be in place from
tomorrow. The notice will be displayed for 28 consecutive days which is in line with the requirements of the
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Act. The consultation period will commence tomorrow 6" January 2012 and conclude at midnight on 2"
February 2012.

The purpose of this period is to invite further representations from interested parties o help inform the review
process. If you wish to make a representation in this capacity, or as a representative of your local
constituents who reside within the vicinity, can you please ensure that it is received by this department within
the aforementioned time scale.

Bridget Massey

Licensing Officer

Entertainment Licensing

Leeds City Council

Tel: 0113 2474095

Fax: 0113 2243885

email: bridget. massey@leeds.gov.uk
www leeds.gov.uk

If you would like to offer feedback to Entertainment Licensing on the service you have received please visit
our customer feedback form.
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